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TO: Docket No. 40-2061

FROM: W. A. Nixon

LICENSEE: Kerr-McGee Chemical Corporation
FACILITY: West Chicago Rare Earths Facility

SUBJECT: MEETING WITH KERR-MCGEE REPRESENTATIVES

A meeting was held on July 28, 1982, with Kerr-McGee representatives,
at their request, to hear their views of the NEPA issues raised by tha
July 6, 1282, Environmental Protection Agency letser of comment on the
Draft Environmental Statement Relating to Decommissioning the Kerr-
McGee Rare Earths Facility in West Chicago, Illinois. The Kerr-McGee
views were discussed, but no decisions or conclusions were reached.

Attendees at the meeting were J, Rhinelander and G, Charnoff represent-
ing Kerr-McGee and R, G, Page, R, Fomner, W. T. Crow and W, A, Nixon
of NRC,
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Uranium Process Licemsing Section

Uranium Fuel Licensing Branch

Division of Fuel Cycle and
Material Safety, NMSS
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